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Since vote by mail was made permanent in the late 1980’s it has been proven to be a 

safe, effective, and uncomplicated means of voting in Oregon. I do not feel we should 

be instituting new laws to satisfy the current political winds in the country.  There are 

more important needs in our state that need addressing. 


